
 

 The Health Plan Donates $25,000 to the YWCA of 
Wheeling 

 
WEST VIRGINIA – December 21, 2021 – The Health Plan (THP) is 
excited to continue their  “Spirit of Giving” campaign by 
presenting $25,000 to the YWCA of Wheeling, West Virginia. 

THP’s contribution will assist the YWCA Wheeling as they build 
their new Health and Wellness Center.  

 
This new center will allow the YWCA Wheeling to provide 

services such as mental health evaluations and counseling to 
women in need.  
 

“The YWCA Wheeling, like the Health Plan, is committed to 
remain on the cutting edge of today’s unmet needs,” said 

YWCA Executive Director Lori Jones. “This contribution helps us 
continue our legacy of success to be the place where women 

can find answers and support.” 
 
“We are honored to support the YWCA Wheeling in their effort 

to change lives,” said Jeff Knight, President and CEO of The 
Health Plan. “This new Health and Wellness Center is vital in 

providing women in need with the care they deserve. We 
commend the YWCA Wheeling for consistently looking to 
expand their services and look forward to collaborating with 

them in the future.”  
 

About The Health Plan 
As one of the largest locally managed care organizations in 

West Virginia, The Health Plan is a customer-focused 
organization that manages and improves the health and well-
being of its members. Established in 1979, the West Virginia-

based company offers innovative health care benefits and 
plans at a reasonable cost across the mid-Atlantic region and 

nationally. 
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At A Glance: 

• The Health Plan 

donates $25,000 to 

the YWCA of 

Wheeling. 

• This contribution will 

assist the YWCA 

Wheeling in building 

their new Health and 

Wellness Center.  

• The center will 

provide a variety of 

mental health 

services to women in 

need.  

• The donation is part of 

THP’s “Spirit of Giving” 

campaign.  

• THP provided 

$400,000 to nonprofits 

in West Virginia in 

2021. 

 

 


